
Board Report 
Jones Intermediate 
Brackett Junior High 
Date: November 10, 2005 
 
Enrollment: 
 5th Grade    54 
 6th Grade    31 
 SUB TOTAL    85 
   
 7th Grade    64 
 8th Grade    56 
 SUB TOTAL  120 
   
   
         TOTAL   205 
 
 
 
Discipline Report: 
Total number of discipline referrals 38 
General misbehavior (talking, swearing, tardy 
etc.) 

 
36 

Skipping 2 
Verbal Bullying  
Physical Bullying  
Harassment  
Fighting  
Possession of tobacco  
Public display of affection  
Off campus violation    
Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs  
 
 
 
Schedule of major upcoming events:  
(parent night, extra-curricular schedules, school programs etc. 
 
EVENT DATE 
Benchmark Tests in Math, Reading, 
Science, and Social Studies 

November dates to be announced by 
teachers to students in each tested 
subject. 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 



 
 
 
 
 
Staff development for the month of:  October/November 2005 
 
TEACHER Training/event attended Date 
Eileen Allen, Michelle 
Bowers, Bonnie 
Brotherton, Belinda 
Schroeder, George T. 
Burks, Francine Collins,  

Mandt Training at Brackett ISD Oct. 

Olivia Robinette, Eileen 
Allen 

SDR Math Workshop Oct. 

Sue Ann Rose Writing Workshop – San Antonio Oct. 
26 

Intermediate & JH 
faculties, George T. 
Burks 

G/T Training at Brackett ISD – Removing the 
Mask  Giftedness in Poverty 

Nov. 
3 

George T. Burks Textbook Workshop – San Antonio Nov. 
4 

Olivia Robinette 5th Sense Math Workshop – Region 20 Nov. 
8 

George T. Burks Cluster V Special Ed. Workshop Nov. 
8 

Candace Bader, Mary 
Petrosky, Bonnie 
Brotherton, Pam 
Melancon, Olivia 
Robinette 

PAS Series – Computerized Benchmark 
Tests Training at Brackett ISD 

Nov. 
9 

Cathy Lutz, Belinda 
Schroeder, Eileen Allen, 
Michelle Bowers 

Science Workshop at Region 20 Nov. 
10 

Pam Melancon, Sue Ann 
Rose, George T. Burks 

TOPS (Teacher Observation Protocol 
System) Training at Brackett ISD 

Nov. 
17 & 
18 

   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
 
 



 
 
 
Notable Highlights  
 
Mrs. Eileen Allen passed the necessary test in Math/Science to be recognized as 
a Highly Qualified teacher according to the NCLB requirements. 
 
Mrs. Pam Melancon survived Hurricane Wilma and is extremely happy to be 
back in her classroom. 
 
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
The teachers at both the Intermediate and Jr. High Schools are working hard to 
prepare the students.  Benchmark tests in various tested subjects will be given to 
determine where the focus of study needs to be at this point in time. 
 
One student had an accident that resulted in a cut to the top of his head and a 
concussion.  He is doing alright. 
 
The student involved in the car accident earlier this year is at home and 
improving.  His educational needs are being worked out and should continue as 
soon as he is able to procede. 
 
Thank each of you for your dedication and hard work in behalf of our students 
and teachers. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Stoney Burks 


